
April/2014 
Dear Valued Customers 
 

SIGMA KOKI CO., LTD. 
Sales Department,  

 
 
 

Notice of the End of Sale for Collet Post Holders (CS)  
 
 
Thank you very much for your constant patronage. 
 
Please be advised that, due to our product line-up reformation, the following Collet Post 
Holders will come to an end the sale. Instead, however, it is recommended to use the 
High Stability Ball Plunger Post Holders (BRS). 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our sales representative.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may cause and appreciate for your kind 
understanding and unchanged support.  
 

[Notice] 
 
End Product (Part Number) 

CS-12A／CS-12B／CS-20A／CS-20B  

 
                                                                                                                            (The End) 


